
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to our second Autumn half term. We have a large number of events and activities happening 
between now and Christmas, so keep an eye on our weekly bulletins. Here is a round up of key dates events 
happening in November. 
Reminder - Early School Closing for Staff Training - Thursday 14th 
November 2pm Buses are organised, but, please make arrangements if you usually collect your 
child. 
 
Toys on the Table Collection – Mon 4th November – Friday 6th December. 
We are really proud to launch our collaboration with Leicestershire Charity ‘Toys on the Table’ for the 2nd 
year. Ivanhoe will be a local collection point for members of our school and local community to bring 
donations to be distributed to needy children across the county. We were overwhelmed with how much we 
collected last year. Following feedback we have extended the collection dates to make it easier for people to 
drop off. You can find out more about the charity here Donate Toys to Charity in Leicester & Leicestershire - Toys 
on the Table - 

 
 

 
Poppy Appeal 
We will be selling Poppy Appeal Merchandise in school on behalf of the 
Royal British Legion from next week. Please send correct money as we have 
been issued with the official money boxes which cannot be opened to make 
change.  
 
Remembrance Day Monday 11th November 

 
On Remembrance Day this year, we are inviting all 
students who attend a ‘uniformed’ group that 
commemorates Remembrance Day outside of school, 
to wear their group uniform to school on 
Remembrance Day. This includes groups such as 
Cadets, Guiding, and Scouting. This does not include 
sports groups.  
 

https://www.toysonthetable.org.uk/
https://www.toysonthetable.org.uk/


  

   

 
 
Anti-Bullying Week & Odd Sock Day Tuesday 12th November 
Along with a series of assemblies and form activities to coincide with Anti-Bullying Week and our It’s Not Ok 
Campaign, students will also be invited to take part in Odd Sock Day on Tues 12th November.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Children in Need Charity Bale Sale – Friday 
15th November 
We will be hosting a charity bake sale raising money for children 
in need. Please bring any donations to reception at the start of the 
day. Home made or shop bought are all welcome. 
 
However, please remember that we are a nut free school, so 
please do not bring any cakes that contain nuts, nut butters, 
ground nuts or hazelnut chocolate spreads – help us ensure the 
safety of all of our students. 
 
Can we please ask that students bring change rather than notes to 
buy cakes from the sale.  Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
       
 
                       

Family Bingo Night – Tuesday 
26th November 
 
Following the success of last year’s Quiz Night 
we’ve decided to run a fun Family Bingo Night this 
year. 
 This is a great social event to start of the 
Christmas festivities and a fantastic way to raise 
money for our student reward fund, which allows 
us to offer things like golden ticket rewards 
though the year. Bring the whole family.  
 
 Tickets go on sale on Wisepay next week, please 
purchase early as we may need to close ticket sales 
if the event becomes too popular.  
 
 



  

   

 
 
 
Rotary Young Musician of the Year Competition - 27th November  
Student are invited to take part in the 20th Annual Rotary Club Young Musician Competition. You can 
download an entry form (which needs to be submitted by Monday 18th November) from our website Rotary 
Young Musician of The Year - Entries Open | Ivanhoe School or Mr Cubitt will be able to print one or send one 
electronically on request.  
 

PSHRE and Wider Personal Development 
 
Please find below information about next week’s topics for PSHRE.  If you have any queries regarding these, 
please contact our subject leader Claire Gee on c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk.  The curriculum resources for these all 
lessons are available for parents on request. 
  

PSHRE Topics    

PSHRE Topic RE Topic 

Year 7   

Year 8   

Year 9   

Year 10   

Year 11   

 

https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/rotary-young-musician-of-the-year-entries-open
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/rotary-young-musician-of-the-year-entries-open
mailto:c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk


  

   

 
 
 
Ivanhoe Way Focus 
 
Throughout the year in form time, we look at practical ways that the ‘Ivanhoe Way’ can be applied to help 
students achieve and be happy learners. Next week we will be focussing on: 
 

 
 
 

 
What’s Coming Up 
 

Year 11 Trial Exams Start November 4th – 15th November 

Toys on the Table Gift Collection November 4th -December 6th 

Remembrance Day Monday 11th November 

Odd Sock Day Tuesday 12th November 

School closes at 2.00pm (staff training) Thursday 14th November 

Children in Need Cake Sale Friday 15th November 

Year 9 Face to Face Parents Evening Wednesday 20th November 

Family Bingo Night Tuesday 26th November 

Year 9 Online Parents Evening Thursday 28th November 

Disaggregated Training Day – School Closed Friday 29th November 

 
That’s all for this week.  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Allford – Headteacher 
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